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This is a blatantly unconstitutional bill. Our right to protect ourselves and loved ones 

against violent criminals is a fundamental and constitutionally protected right. This bill 

is massive government over reach and in now way should this bill be considered. Our 

constitutional rights should be protected by our state government not trampled upon 

by our state government. I fully opposes this bill. Please shut this bill down if not for 

my rights then for your own rights.  


